NUFFIELD COMMITTEE FOR THE
ADVANCEMENT OF MEDICINE

PROPOSED REAPPOINTMENT OF THE NEUROPATHOLOGIST
AND HIS ASSISTANT

THE RADCLIPFE INFIRMARY
CXFUORD
18 OCTOBER 1938,

DEAR MARGOLIOUTH,

I would like to apply for renewal of the appointments of Dr.
Pic del R{io Hortega and Senorita del Ric for one year from 8
Novemver 1938, The experiment of having Dr. Rio Hortega at Oxford
has been a success. When he arrived in Oxford last November he
was able to begin work at once in the Department cf Human Anatomy
through the courtesy of Professor Le Gros Clark. He was largely
responsible for the egquipment of the laboratory at the Radcliffe
Infirmary and he moved into this new building in May.

Since he has worked steadily at the classification of
Intracranel tunours., The guality of his histological work is
superior to anything that I have seen before. He has prepares two
lectures for delivery this Term, and is engaged in a new edition
of his book on the tumours of the Nervous System, which I hope
will be published in English, and by the University Press.

Senorita del Rio has worked well as a Grade II technician.

I would like to propose that Dr. Rio Hortega's salary be
raised from 600 to 700 Pounds and that Senorita del Rio's salary
remain the same.

Yours sincerely,

HUGH CAIRNS.

H: M. MARGOLIODUTH, ESQ.:; M.A,,
UNIVERSITY RECIBTRY, OIFCRD.



